
  

 

 

 

ARDIAN APPOINTS TIMO TSCHAMMLER  

AS SENIOR ADVISOR IN GERMANY FOR ARDIAN REAL ESTATE 
 
 
Frankfurt am Main, November 17, 2020. Ardian, a world leading private 
investment house, today announces the appointment of Timo Tschammler 
(43) as Senior Advisor to its real estate activity. In this role, he 
will support Ardian Real Estate both deal origination and investment 
opportunities as well as in fundraising for the DACH region. 

For twenty-five years, Timo Tschammler has enjoyed a successful career 
as a real estate manager. After many years spent working in Paris and 
London, he returned to Germany in 2009 and took over as head of Germany 
at the DTZ Group (now Cushman & Wakefield). For the past eight years, he 
worked for JLL Germany, most recently as CEO. In this position, he was 
responsible for more than 1,000 employees, an annual turnover of several 
hundreds of millions of euros, annual investment transactions of up to 
€10 billion euros and rentals with space turnover of up to 600,000 
square meters per year. 

Starting in the fall of 2020, he has been focusing on the consulting 
firm TwainTowers, which he founded, and his private investment 
activities. 

Bernd Haggenmüller, Senior Managing Director and responsible for 
Northern Europe at Ardian Real Estate, commented: “We are very pleased 
to welcome Timo Tschammler as an advisor to our investment and 
fundraising activities in the DACH region. He is a highly renowned and 
experienced personality in the German real estate market. His experience 
in real estate and his extensive network will be a great support and 
asset for us.” 

Timo Tschammler added: “In the space of just a few years, Ardian Real 
Estate has firmly established itself on the European real estate market 
and with many successful investments in Germany. I look forward to 
building on this success together with the local team of experts.” 
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ABOUT ARDIAN 

Ardian is a world-leading private investment house with assets of 
US$100bn managed or advised in Europe, the Americas and Asia. The 
company is majority-owned by its employees. It keeps entrepreneurship at 
its heart and focuses on delivering excellent investment performance to 
its global investor base. Through its commitment to shared outcomes for 
all stakeholders, Ardian’s activities fuel individual, corporate and 
economic growth around the world. Holding close its core values of 
excellence, loyalty and entrepreneurship, Ardian maintains a truly 
global network, with more than 700 employees working from fifteen 
offices across Europe (Frankfurt, Jersey, London, Luxembourg, Madrid, 
Milan, Paris and Zurich), the Americas (New York, San Francisco and 
Santiago) and Asia (Beijing, Singapore, Tokyo and Seoul). It manages 
funds on behalf of around 1,000 clients through five pillars of 
investment expertise: Fund of Funds, Direct Funds, Infrastructure, Real 
Estate and Private Debt. 

www.ardian.com 
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